
This issue has been in front of the lawmakers 3 times and in front of the OSMB since 2005. Every day the can is kicked down the 
road, the boats get bigger. The science never chances.  When is it too much? Boats average 5,000 pounds. The OSMB closing 
10,000 was a mistake.  They ignored lawmakers and didn't follow HB2351.  Instead, they aligned with the powerful boating lobby, 
just as it seems many have.  VOTE YES ON SB857A!


